Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 11:29 AM

To: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com

Subject: RO0324 160 Holmes St., Livermore - Groundwater Sample Testing

Gus and Manwel,
1) You have submitted plans to conduct soil vapor extraction at the site, which appears to be a viable remedial method.

2) As a County employee, | am not allowed to comment or advise on the selection or performance of environmental
consultants.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com [Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com]
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 10:37 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 160 Holmes St., Livermore - Groundwater Sample Testing

Jerry, | hope you are well. | have a few questions:

1. Do you feel that we are on the right track with everything. | desperately need the station to get clean so that
we can unload it... it’s a huge financial strain on us.

2. lalso way approach by this guy who wants to take over the project and feels that they have a better track
record and are more capable of fixing the problem fast rather than squeezing government funds. He claims they
have done work with you: Subu Thiagarajan, M.Appl.Sc., M.S.

Stratus Environmental Inc.

Anything you can tell me about them?

Thanks for your time.
Gus and Manwel Shuwayhat

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 4:02 PM

To: ‘James Allen’

Cc: Shuwayhat, Ghassan (Legal)

Subject: RE: 160 Holmes St., Livermore - Groundwater Sample Testing

James,
We have no objection to the proposed analytes for the upcoming groundwater monitoring event.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham



Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: James Allen [mailto:james@allterraenv.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 3:44 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com

Subject: 160 Holmes St., Livermore - Groundwater Sample Testing

Jerry -

The purpose of this email is to document our phone conversation from earlier today. We discussed laboratory
analyses of groundwater samples for the 160 Holmes site. Samples for this quarter will be tested for TPHg,
BTEX, and MTBE only in order to reduce project costs.

Thank you
James

James Allen, REAII
Owner

Allterra Environmental, Inc.
www.allterraenv.com

(831) 425-2608 - Office
(831) 425-2609 - Fax




